
Addendum #2  IFB 2024-013 

 

The City of Sedalia received the following questions: 

 
I sent in our bid for delivery today to ensure it arrives on time, but I just received the below from UPS 

saying the delivery date has changed due to the weather. Can you accept it via email?  

In this is instance due to weather we can accept via email please send email to 

jmyers@sedalia.com. 

 


